
Request for Feedback on Maternal Health 

Services 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to request your feedback regarding 

the maternal health services you received during your recent visit to our facility. 

Your insights are invaluable to us and will help us enhance the quality of care we provide to 

mothers and families in our community. We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your 

thoughts on the following: 

• Quality of care received 

• Staff responsiveness and support 

• Facilities and environment 

• Overall satisfaction with services 

Please feel free to respond to this email or complete the attached feedback form. Your responses 

will remain confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of improving our services. 

Thank you for your time and contribution to improving maternal health in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


